November 21, 2023

Planning Department City of Austin

Dear Ms. Sirwaitis,

I'm writing to formally withdraw our request for rezoning of 8227 North Lamar Blvd, zoning case C14-2023-0026 (Life Storage), currently scheduled for the December 14 City Council meeting.

The ownership of property has changed and the new owners do not wish to pursue a zoning change at this time.

We appreciate your exceptional efforts on this case and look forward to working with you in the future.

Thank you,

Røbert Heil

Assistant Project Manager

Bleyl Engineering.